
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday,  May 10, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Beef and Cheese Burrito  

 Hot Dog 

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today   

    
 

1. Do you have a pesky library fine waiting to be paid? 

We have a solution for you. Starting May 7
th

, we are accepting non-perishable food 

donations for our “Food for Fines” drive.  Each item donated equals a dollar worth of 

fines. Owe three dollars, bring in three items and you are all set! Donations cannot be 

used for lost or damaged library materials, and must be marked with a current expiration 

date. All donations will be delivered to St. Cletus after June 1st. If you don’t have fines 

and just want to donate that is great. Please bring your items to the library. 

If you have any questions see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 

 

2. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for an 

important planning meeting for our RMH service project.  8
th

 graders will meet during 8
th

 

grade lunch period and 7
th

 grade will meet during 7
th

 grade lunch period. If you have any 

questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there. 

 

3. Attention 7
th

 Grade students the Little Libraries Project will meet briefly tomorrow 

during lunch.  

 


